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Board of Certified Safety Professionals) currently charge $75 per year. The last increase in these fees was approved by
the Executive Committee in 1997.

Investment status and strategy. The AAHP continued to maintain financial accounts in three categories: short-, inter-
mediate-, and long-term funds. The short-term funds (checking account and money market accounts) are used to meet
the day-to-day expenses of the Academy. Intermediate- and long-term funds are investment accounts. Recent 12-month
returns for intermediate- and long-term accounts: -0.9% and -6.2%, respectively. During the same period, the S&P 500
and NASDAQ index returns were -13%/-26% and -21%/-67%, respectively.

The Academy’s investment policy requires the long-term reserves to be at least 150% of the operating budget; the fair
market value of the current reserves is 164%. The investment policy also requires that the combined short- and interme-
diate-term reserves are at least 100% of the operating budget; the fair market value of the current reserves is 222%.

Other Committee Actions. Included in Committee actions was the approval of $1,000 for the continued support of two
Academy members to sit on the American Board of Medical Physics. The whole issue of the extent to which the
Academy will continue supporting this activity is currently under review by the Executive Committee.
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2002 ABHP CERTIFICATION EXAM RESULTS

Congratulations!
The Board congratulates the following individuals who have successfully completed the ABHP Certification Exam and are
eligible for certification:

Funk, Stephan M.
Goodwyn, Alfred R.
Hamrick, Barbara L.
Hekkala, Darin R.
Huber, Glenn
Jang, Si Young
Kessler, Christopher
Kubiak, Michael S.
Lee, Sun G.
McCabe, William J.
Parry, Donald E.
Roach, William P.
Rose, Arthur K.

Ross, Joseph M.
Rynders, David G.
Schauer, David A.
Slawson, Jeffrey W.
Sukosky, John M.
Tarantino, Carl A.
Thompson, David A.
Vickers, Robert G.
Wagner, Eric C.
Ward, Dann C.
White, Carla Ann
Williams, James Lynn
Zahra, Paul

The Board appreciates the assistance of the exam proctors and panel members who each year donate their time and expertise
making it possible for us to have an exam. Thank you.                                                                          

The Board also congratulates the following individuals who successfully completed one part of the 2002 ABHP Certification
Examination:

Ambrose, Jeffrey P.
Barber, James L.
Blue, Thomas E.
Burress, Paul H.
Caracappa, Peter F.
Cummin, David C.
Dimock, Colin W.
Fontaine, James L.
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Senglaub, Todd M.
Shult, Robin R.
Singleton, Corey
Sugarman, Stephen L.
Szatkowski, Daniel J.




